
 

 

May 27th, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents: 

 

 

I hope this letter finds you happy and healthy. 

 

Normally, this week would be the last week of school, but as I'm sure you're aware, not much 

about this year has been normal. 

 

Firstly, I'd like to thank you for adjusting so quickly to the sudden change in how our school 

works. You have all been working very hard online, so I’m sure you’re looking forward to your 

break in June. 

 

This letter is to clarify how you will be graded for the fourth quarter. You will be graded for the 

online work you have done up until now, and then the work you do when you return in July. 

 

We understand that you may have had difficulties studying during this time, so to make sure you 

get a well-rounded fourth quarter's education and the grade you deserve, you will be able to 

complete any missing work in July. You will also have the opportunity to redo any work you may 

have had trouble understanding during the online classes. Please see your teachers in July for 

either of these, and they will help you through your work. 

 

Once again, thank you for your dedication during these unusual times. We still have a long way 

to go, and we can only get through this if we work together. 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,      Noted by: 

 

 

 

 

Francis J. G. Sherwood    Peter Munasinghe 

Head, Middle School    Principal 
 

 


